
 

  

26 August 2024 

We need to do some work in your neighbourhood. 
Kia ora, 

The Parade – Stage One 

Our contractor Dempsey Wood is set to start work on traffic calming and pedestrian approvements along The 
Parade in Buckland Beach. 

Where Laings Road to Whitcombe Road intersection on The Parade 

Start date 2 September 2024 

Hours of work 7am to 7pm 

Duration Approximately 4 weeks (weather dependent) 

The work we’re doing. 

We are doing this work to make the area safer for all road users. Construction was initially planned for October 
2023 but was put on hold due to unforeseen circumstances. We understand that a letter drop was previously 
conducted in September 2023.  

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused by the delay and any resulting uncertainty. 

This work will be carried out in two stages.  

Stage One: 

This work will involve: 

− A full road closure and detours. Resident access will be maintained. 

− Installing a concrete raised pedestrian near the Laings Road intersection 

− Installing 3 speed humps between Laings Road and Whitcombe Road 

− Line marking works (may be carried out over two nights 7pm – 7am) 

− Installing new streetlighting  

− New signage works 

We’ll do our best to start the work on time. Factors such as wet weather could mean a delayed start. If the 
delay is significant, we’ll notify you. 

If we need to carry out night work, We know this can be a bit loud and disruptive and we will do our best to 
keep noise levels down. We try our best to avoid working at night but sometimes it is necessary to avoid 
wider disruption on the network or to get the job done faster.  

The map overleaf shows where we’ll be working and the detour route. 

We’ll handle traffic flow in and out of the area. 

You’ll need to reduce your speed when you’re driving through the area. Please follow all signs, light signals 
and traffic directions. 
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We will need to close the road and set up detours. Please plan ahead and think about using another route. 
We’ll set up signs that give traffic directions for surrounding roads.  

If you live somewhere along a closed road, traffic controllers at either end of the road will help you.  

Ground conditions mean that, in some places, construction activity may create noticeable vibrations.  Any 
vibrations will be kept within the limits of our resource consent; however, it may be prudent to secure 
unstable items. 

Stage Two: 

Will be carried out at a later stage; we will provide an updated letter with further information to nearby properties 
once we have confirmed the date.  

Contact Us  

If you have any queries or concerns about this project, please contact AT:  

Email: Projects@at.govt.nz  
Phone: 09 930 5090  

If you have any queries directly related to the construction, please contact Dempsey Wood:  

Email: ajith.narayanan@dempseywood.co.nz  
Phone: 021 198 7986 

To learn more about this project, please go to the AT website and search using the keywords “Bucklands 
Beach Safety Improvements”. 

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation whilst we carry out these essential works. 

Ngā mihi, 

Infrastructure Project Delivery  
Infrastructure and Place 
 

Works Location: 
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Detour Route: 
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